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Deputies Investigate Fatal Motorcycle Accident

Town of Cicero, New York — The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a fatal

motorcycle accident that occurred this evening on Brewerton Road in the Town of Cicero.

This evening at approximately 5:15 pm, Officers from the Cicero Police Department along with Sheriff’s
Deputies responded to a car vs. motorcycle accident on Brewerton Road at the intersection with Crabtree Lane.
Deputies investigating the accident say a female driver of a Kia SUV had been traveling northbound on
Brewerton Road when she attempted to make a left turn onto Crabtree Lane and drove into the path of a
southbound motorcycle. The motorcycle struck the passenger side of the SUV before throwing the rider from
the bike.

A nearby citizen rushed to the aid of the motorcyclist and began performing CPR prior to emergency personnel
arriving on scene. The motorcyclist was pronounced dead at the scene. The driver of the Kia, who was the sole
occupant, sustained minor injuries and was transported to Upstate University Hospital.

The identity on the motorcyclist is being withheld at this time pending next of kin notification.

Brewerton Road between Crabtree Lane and Route 31 remains closed as members of the Sheriff’s Office

Accident Investigation Team investigated the collision.
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